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Goodbye and Good Luck Year 6 
 

Today we said goodbye to our incredible Year 6 pupils – Joe, Cristiano, Jack, Dominic, Henry, 
Harry, George, Kirstie, Scarlett, Dylan, Tom, Jack, Jake, Milo, Oscar, Louis, Eden, Oscar, James, 

Max, Rebecca, Freya, Charlie, Callum, Mathewjohn, Katie, Destiny and Esme.  They have 
achieved so much in their time with us and leave with the best results we’ve had since the 
introduction of the new National Curriculum.  However, we hope they leave with so much 

more though; values of courage, respect, empathy and perseverance.  In assembly we talked 
about the first moon landing 50 years ago and how it inspired manKIND.  We encouraged 

them all to GO BE KIND as they start the next important part of their journey. Good Luck at 
secondary school Year 6 – we will miss you all. 

 

The children wanted us to say a HUGE thank you to all of their parents, family members and 
friends who have been such a support to them during their time at St Lawrence.  Thank you 

from us too! They are lucky to have the love and kindness of you all.   
 

We also said goodbye to Mr Coker and Mrs Page today.  They have both been very important 
members of our staff team.  We wish them both lots of luck as they start new jobs in 

September and thank them for everything they have contributed to St Lawrence. 
 

 

 
 
 

Whole school attendance this week: 94.61% 
 
 

 Foundation 
Stage Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

 
Year 5 

 
Year 6 

Percentage 98.39% 93.1% 96.67% 84.62% 100% 91.67% 96.43% 
Absences 2 8 4 16 0 10 4 
Lateness 5 1 1 0 5 0 0 

 

 

 
If you could choose your last lesson, what would it be? 

Have an amazing 
summer, and we 
look forward to 

seeing you all on 
Wednesday 4th 

September 

 

Winning KS1 Answer by Evie and Seb in Foundation Stage 
I liked making sandwiches because everyone puts their favourite 
fillings in and making cupcakes because we can take them home. 

Winning KS2 Answer by Katie B in Year 6 
I would choose P.E. so everybody  can have fun and play games 

together; we can choose what we play. It would be a last 
memory of being with our friends. 

Wind on the Hill 
 

No one can tell me, 
Nobody knows, 
Where the wind comes from, 
Where the wind goes. 
 
It's flying from somewhere 
As fast as it can, 
I couldn't keep up with it, 
Not if I ran. 
 
But if I stopped holding 
The string of my kite, 
It would blow with the wind 
For a day and a night. 
 
And then when I found it, 
Wherever it blew, 
I should know that the wind 
Had been going there too. 
 
So then I could tell them 
Where the wind goes… 
But where the wind comes 
from 
Nobody knows. 
 

By A. A. Milne 
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Head Teacher: Kerry Malcolm 
St. Lawrence Church of England Primary School 
Rectory Road 
Rowhedge 
Essex CO5 7HR 
 
If your personal details have changed, or you would like to update the consents we hold for you, please notify us in writing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 A Fun Last Week for Year 6 
 

Year 6 have been super busy this last week – giving fantastic performances in their play Rock Bottom; spending the 
morning building dens, making things, and eating fish and chips at Forest School; having a HUGE water fight with 

slip and slide on the rec’ with ice-creams; and showing us all what fantastic and important members of the St 
Lawrence family they’ve been in their leaver’s assembly. Here are some photos of their last week…………………. 

 

     

  

  

  


